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Comments: I am concerned that an environmental impact assessment may be waived for this construction that is

occurring in grizzly habitat, and in such close proximity to a lake. With guarenteed increased use of the trailhead

by lodge guests the lodge should contribute to trailhead clean up and services such as bear proof trash and

toilets. I would encourage the FS to ensure that local, afforadable, access to the NF is not impeded by the

presence of this lodge. The lodge should have plenty of bear proof trash storage if they could host events for

over 150 people all year round. The lodge restaurant should be open to the public, not just lodge guests. The

nearby campground should have their experience preserved (perhaps a noise curfew for events at the lodge).

What are the annual public benefits recieved from this increase in use and revenue provided to a private entity on

public land.


